Memo

Township

To: Acme Township Planning Commission

From: Sharon E. Vreeland, Township Manager

CC:

Date: 12/16/09

Re: VGT-Phase I SUP #2009-1P Review Status Update

On December 15, John Hull, Wayne Kladder, our planning consultant John Iacoangeli and his
environmental consultant Dr. Chris Grobbel, our legal team and I met to review draft reports
evaluating the application submitted by VGT prepared by John lacoangeli and John Hull. The reports
are being finalized as this memo is written, and we expect to turn them over to the application prior
to the Planning Commission meeting on December 21. We will make these reports available to
Planning Commissioners who request them. We anticipate a meeting between staff and applicants to
discuss the report and next steps in January.



